
RAC Community Life Services Committee/Activities Meeting  
October 2, 2024 

October meeting notes recorded by Kayla Watters and Suzy Burt and submitted by Suzy Burt, Activities 
Director in the absence of Sue Schuldt, Committee Secretary.   

 

Members Present: Chairman Bill Turcotte, Sue Deptula, Dave Looney, Glenn Spoerl 
 
Members Absent: Jean Aronson, Sandee Braddy, Janis Harris, Tedi Nessa, Idalea Rubin, Sue 

Schuldt 
 
Activities Department: Suzy Burt, Kayla Watters  
 
Meeting called to order at 10:30am  

 

OPEN BUSINESS: 
 
Review/Approve August Minutes: As there was not a quorum present, voting on approval of 

the minutes of the August 2024 meeting minutes was tabled for the time being.  There are no 

minutes for September 2024, due to cancellation of the meeting.   
 
 
RacRap.org: The transition to Touchtown: has resumed, aiming for completion in December 

2024, if possible.  
 
Halloween Party Reservations Wristband Table:  Committee volunteers needed to distribute 

the wristbands prior to event.  Schedule to be announced.  
 
Glitz & Glam Event: Canceled due to Hurricane Helene and will not be rescheduled this year 

due to the band's unavailability. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
 
The proposal for the new club, titled 'Freedom Plaza fashionistas” has been reviewed and 

approved.   
 
A committee member recommended that the Leto Lectures and Sarasota Lifetime Lectures be 

renewed in 2025. 
 
Glenn Spoerl will revisit the possibility of the SouthShore Hillsborough College hosting an 

outreach lecture program here at Freedom Plaza. 
 
The part-time assistant position is still open.  Applications are being reviewed to find the right 

candidate for the role.   Staffing in the Activities Office will be minimal for three weeks in 

November.  

 

Meeting Adjourned: 11:15am 

 


